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April 3rd, 2025 
 
To: 
 

Dr Priyadarshi Jaruhar,  
Director, Guru Gobind Singh Educational Society's Technical Campus, Kandra, Chas, Bokaro, Jharkhand, India 

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for Outstanding Support to JUT Entrepreneurship Classes IC 501 ENT 

Dear Dr. Priyadarshi Jaruhar, 

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude and deep appreciation for the excellent work of Guru Gobind Singh 
Educational Society's Technical Campus in serving as a vital resource and facilitation center for the recent online 
Entrepreneurship Classes (IC 501) for the affiliated engineering colleges of Jharkhand University of Technology, 
Ranchi (excluding BIT, Sindri). 

Your leadership and the dedication of your team were instrumental in the successful completion of this two-credit 
course. I was particularly impressed by the seamless coordination, unwavering sincerity, and commendable 
professionalism demonstrated throughout this endeavor. Prof. Mahmood Alam's leadership and support made the 
semester run very smoothly. 

Please extend my heartfelt thanks to the following individuals for their outstanding contributions: 
• Prof. Mahmood Alam, Assistant Professor, Mechanical Engineering 
• Prof (Mrs) Rashmi Thakur 
• Prof (Mrs) Kritika Chaudhary 
• Prof (Mrs) Apurba Sinha 
• Dr. Vaivabh Gupta 
• Prof Daya Shankar Diwakar 
• Prof Vikas Jain 
• Dr. R. P. Verma 

Their collaborative spirit and diligent efforts were truly invaluable to the success of these classes. 

Furthermore, I would like to express my sincere gratitude to Shri Tarsem Singh, President, GGES, Bokaro, and Shri 
Surendra Pal Singh, Secretary, GGES, Bokaro, for their generous cooperation and the provision of essential 
facilities. Their support played a crucial role in creating a conducive learning environment for our students. 

I am very optimistic about future collaborations and sincerely hope that we can continue to work together to offer 
more impactful classes on entrepreneurship and EDPs. I believe that your team’s efforts significantly contributed to 
nurturing a thriving entrepreneurial ecosystem in Jharkhand. 

Thank you once again for your outstanding support and dedication. 

Sincerely, 

 
Ramesh Yadava 
Resource Person for Entrepreneurship Classes, for JUT, Ranchi 
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